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MEMORANDUM FOR: Gus. C. Lainas, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors, NRR

~ Lester S. Rubenstein, Assistant Director ..

for Core and Plant Systems, NRR

FROM: James H. Sniezek, Director
Regional Operations and Generic Requirements Staff

SUBJECT: MEETING TO DISCUSS PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION
SURVEILLANCE REQUIREMENTS ON BWRs FOR HIGH WATER LEVEL
TRIP (L8) AND THE TURBINE BYPASS SYSTEM

Our meeting on Thursday, October 20, 1983, was useful in that we gained a
better understanding of the technical issues involved. I understand that
NRR staff does intend.to address the proposed tech spec requirements as new
or revised generic staff positions and, as such, they will be brought to the
CRGR for consideration. In the meantime, NRR will resolve the matter for
the Hatch' plant consistent with NRR's internal procedures.

&( AhmfLJ es H. Snierek, D Wector
e ional Operations and Generic
equirements Staff

cc: V. Stello
D. Vassallo
B. Sheron
R. W. Houston
G. Rivenbark
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I INTERNATIONAL
ENERGY
ASSOCIATES
LIMITED

July 18, 1984

Mr. William J. Dircks I
Executive Director for OF INFMMATON

ACI REQ
h g ,UESTOperations

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory g
Commission T

% Id 7_gg 4)Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dircks:

The purpose of this letter is to request, under the
Freedom of Information Act, all documents associated
with NRC's new procedures for handling plant-specific
backfits, as was directed in SECY-83-321 and Generic
Letter 84-08. We are particularly interested in all
issues which have been addressed according to NRC's new
plant-specific backfitting plan and procedures.
Should any of these documents be exempt from production
or disclosure, I request that all portions of the docu-
ment, the disclosure of which "is not contrary to the
public interest and will not adversely affect the rights

| of any person" be provided to us as is required by 10
CFR 9.9.

Since the subject information is being requested in
support of a contractual effort (SANDIA Purchase Order
No. 58-5707) being funded by the US Department of En-

; ergy, we request that all fees be waived under the pro-'

visions of 10 CFR 9.14(a)(2). Should this request
charge all fees to International Energy Associates
Limited's (IEAL) account, IEAL is willing to pay all
appropriate and reasonable fees up to $300.00.
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If you have any questions concerning this request,
please contact me at (202) 342-6700. Your prompt at-

-

tention to this request is appreciated. 'Thank you.

Si e
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i Les Roberts Evans
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